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As a registered user of the iCourt Portal, we want to make you aware that this
resource will be unavailable during the upcoming weekend as we

transition sixteen Idaho counties to the new iCourt system. This transition is
scheduled to start at S5pm tomorrow (October 5) and conclude at 8am Tuesday,
October 9. Should this timing change, we will be sure to provide you with an
updated schedule.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we support our ldaho
counties during this transition.

- iCourt Project Team



